
Minutes  
Park Hill High School PTA 

April 17, 2018 
Call to Order 
Park Hill High School PTA President Bonnie Cannon called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  Mission 
Statement was read.  A quorum was present.   
 
Roll Call 
Attendance sheet attached. 
 
Approval of Agenda 
The agenda was approved as presented. 
 
Presentation 
Dr. Cowherd presented the Long-Range Facility Plan.  New middle school to open in the fall of 2019, 
Hopewell Elementary to open in August 2019, LEAD facility to open in the fall of 2020, Support Services 
Facilities to open in October 2019.  Other maintenance projects planned including improved entrances.  
Redistricting committee is a work in progress. 
   
Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from March 13, 2018 were approved as printed. 
  
Financial Update 
Bonnie reported in Jessica’s absence.  PTA is financially sound with over $12,000 made from the 
auction.  Report will be filed for audit. 
 
President’s Report 
Bonnie Cannon reported that one of our speakers for the workshop cannot attend and airline ticket 
was already purchased.  Dr. Kincheloe made the motion to reimburse Bonnie for the plane ticket.  
Motion was seconded.  Motion carried.  The Senior Parent Celebration format has changed.  Invitations 
sent to senior parents with a meal planned for April 22 from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.  Currently, 77 people 
have RSVP’d.   
 
Committee Reports 
Auction - Melinee Stalder reported that they plan to auction graduation seats and an additional staff 
parking spot on bidder.com.   
 
After Prom – Bonnie asked for volunteers to help sell tickets at lunch.  The After Prom Party is planned 
for May 6 at Main Event.  Karla Redding is the point person and a planning meeting will be held April 24 
at 7:00 p.m. at Bonnies house.  Suggested for PTA to purchase a yearbook ad page next year. 
 
State Convention – Bonnie reported Jessica, Melinee, Bonnie, and Dr. Kincheloe will attend. 
National Convention – Jessica, Bonnie, and Melinee will attend. 
 
Scholarships – Bonnie reported there were eight applications so far.  Recipients will be announced at 
Senior Awards night.   



 
Jay Blumenthal reported there was no news on the national level yet for Reflections. 
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 p.m. 
 
Prepared by Linda Burr 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


